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PANTHER ATHLETICS 

 

For information regarding PPMS and 

PHS athletics, please click the link 

below 
 

PHS AND PPMS ATHLETICS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Course Selection for rising 7th and 8th grade students: 

Verification forms must be signed and returned to your 

student’s English teacher by Friday, March 15. Reminder, this is 

NOT your child’s schedule for next school year. 

 

Rising 9th Graders- A Parent Q & A session will be held in the 

PPMS Gym on Tuesday, March 12th at 6:00 pm 

 

Cheerleading- Cheer Clinic 4/1-4/3 and Tryouts will be 4/4 in 

the PPMS gym. 
 

Dance Team tryouts are April 9th-12th. 

 

McWane Junior Teen Volunteers- Students who are interested 

in the Junior Teen Volunteer program at the McWane Center 

should pick up information in the Counseling Center.  Deadline 

for applications is April 1.  

 

National Junior Honor Society will be collecting monetary 

donations for the Lee County disaster relief efforts.  Students will 

be able to donate March 14th through March 20th in Bus 

Room or during lunch. The grade level that donates the most 

money will be able to wear pajamas on Friday, March 22nd. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Inspire. Empower. Achieve 

 
 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

3/12- Rising 9th Grade Q&A at PPMS 
 

3/12- FCCLA meeting from 3-4:30 
 

3/15- Course Verification forms due 
 

3/15- Report Cards sent home 
 

3/19- State Choral Assessment 
 

3/20- Football parent meeting at 

6:00 pm in the PPMS cafeteria 

 

 

 

CONTACT US 
 

Pelham Park Middle School 

2016 Pelham Park Boulevard 
205-624-3702 

PPMS WEBSITE 

Cheerleading 
 

Cheer packets are due to Mrs. Holland 

by Wednesday, March 20th. If a parent 

or guardian is unable to attend the 

parent meeting, the student may still 

see Mrs. Holland for a packet. 
 

 

 

Choir 
 

The State Choral Performance 

Assessment is Tuesday, March 19th.  All 

choir students should bring their formal 

choir uniforms with them to school on 

March 19th and leave them in the 

choir room. 
 

Band 
 

Congratulations to our 7th and 8th 

grade bands for their fantastic 

performances at the District IV ABA 

Music Performance Assessment.  The 

7th grade Concert Band made an 

excellent rating on stage with a 

superior in sight-reading.  The 8th 

grade Symphonic Band made straight 

ones on stage and in sight-reading for 

a complete superior rating.  We are 

extremely proud of the hard work of 

our students! 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

BREAKFAST 

AND LUNCH 

MENUS 

PPMS MENUS 

https://pelhamhighathletics.com/
https://ppms.pelhamcityschools.org/
https://www.pelhamcityschools.org/departments/child_nutrition_program/cafeteria_menus

